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WATER DONATION – SOCIAL CLUB SMC 

 
On Saturday afternoon last, it was a great pleasure to host approximately 60 motor 

bike riders from the Social Club smc for their Christmas Ho Ho H2O ride. 
 
All members of the Club stayed in Tenterfield overnight, escorting a prime mover 

provided by Elite Liquid Waste carrying 2 water pods certified for potable water 
cartage, totally 28,000 litres. 

 
To have this Club in town meant 60 beds in accommodation plus meals, drinks and 
breakfasts and then, as they didn’t want to draw on the Tenterfield water supply, they 

donated 28,000 litres of potable water – this was a very special gesture. 
 

The water was transferred into the Tenterfield Dam for processing through the Water 
Filtration Plant. 
 

“I sincerely thank this wonderful group of riders, Elite Liquid Waste for carting the 
water, the Tenterfield Chamber of Business & Tourism for organizing the event and 

Council staff for being available to receive the water donation,” said Mayor Peter 
Petty. 
 

“In addition I wish to thank Deputy Mayor Greg Sauer and Councillor Mike Petrie for 
attending and welcoming the Club to Tenterfield”. 

 
“It’s events like this that remind us all that we are not alone and there are wonderful 
people out there that care for rural communities undergoing hardship and want to 

assist”, Mayor Petty added. 
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Social Club smc Riders arrive in Tenterfield Bearing a Christmas Gift of 28,000 Litres 

of Potable Water 

 


